
Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

      1  

Cheesy Bread (WG)  

Broccoli Florets 
Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 2     

Popcorn Chicken 
& Roll (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  5 

Cheese Pizza 
Crunchers (WG) 

Broccoli Florets 
Orchard Cupped Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  6 

Crispy Breaded  
Chicken Sandwich (WG)  

Sweet Potato Fries 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  7 

Cheese or Pepperoni  
Pizza (WG)  

Green Beans 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  8  

Mini Cheese 
Calzones (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Cucumber Dippers 

Seasonal Fresh Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  9  

Taco Beef & Cheese 
Tortilla Dunkers (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  12 

Cheese or 
Pepperoni Pizza (WG)  

Tater Tots 
Orchard Cupped Fruit  

 Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  13  

Penne Pasta & Meat Sauce 
w/ Roll (WG)  

Green Beans 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  14    

Mini Cheese 
Calzones (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
Romaine Side Salad 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

   15  

Cheesy Bread (WG)  

Broccoli Florets 
Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 16     

Popcorn Chicken 
& Roll (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  19  

Max Mozzarella 
Cheese Sticks (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
Romaine Side Salad 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  20 

Hamburger on a Bun (WG)  
Cheeseburger on a Bun 

Crinkle Crispy Fries 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  21 

Chicken Nuggets (WG)  

Corn Niblets  
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 

   22  

Cheesy Bread (WG)  

Broccoli Florets 
Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

 23     

Popcorn Chicken 
& Roll (WG) 

Triple Berry Blast 
 Vegetable Juice 

Orchard Cupped Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  26     Schools Closed 

 

  27 

Crispy Breaded  
Chicken Sandwich (WG)  

Sweet Potato Fries 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  28 

Cheese or Pepperoni  
Pizza (WG)  

Green Beans 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit  

Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  29  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Mini Cheese 
Calzones (WG)  

Marinara Sauce Cup 
 Cucumber Dippers 

Seasonal Fresh Fruit  
Unflavored 1% Low-Fat 
or Fat-Free Skim Milk 

  30  

Pre-K in class Dinner Menu 

 
Celebrate School 

Lunch Hero Day on 

May 2nd! Join schools 

nationwide in honoring 

the amazing heroes who 

make every child's day 

special in your café!  

HAVE A 

GREAT    

SUMMER! 

- PCS Food & Nutrition 

https://schools.mealviewer.com/district/TheSchoolBoardOfPinellasCounty
https://www.pcsb.org/Domain/179

